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Canberra 

 
11 December 2008 

 
Invitation 

 
A get together on the occasions of Eid ul Azha and the Victory Day for 

distinguished members of Bangladesh Community is being organised by H. E. 
Lieutenant General Masud Uddin Chowdhury, High Commissioner for Bangladesh to 
Australia at the Bangladesh House at 25 Numerella Street, O’Malley, ACT 2606 on 
16 December 2008 from 6.30 p.m.  to 9.00 p.m. All with family members are cordially 
invited to attend the programme. There will be some fun events for ladies, gents and 
children.  
 
Dress 
Comfortable 
 
 

 

 


